
 

 

US West Coast Pink Shrimp (Pandalus jordani) Trawl Fishery 

Formerly Oregon and Washington pink shrimp 

Stakeholder Announcement – Fishery Name Change 

March 30, 2022 
 

This notice is to inform stakeholders that the Oregon and Washington pink shrimp fishery’s 
name has changed to the US West Coast pink shrimp (Pandalus jordani) trawl fishery effective 
immediately. The change is a result of adding the California unit of assessment and is therefore 
designed to be inclusive of the entire stock.  

You can access relevant assessment files for the fishery here: 
https://fisheries.msc.org/en/fisheries/oregon-and-washington-pink-shrimp/@@view  
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